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Supplemental Bid Bulletin No. 1 issued 06 September 2022 

Supply and Delivery of Two (2) Units Brand New Passenger Vans for the DENR-MBCO 

Bid Ref. No. DENR-CO-2022-038 REBID 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman Quezon City, 1100 

Tel. Nos. (632) 929-66-26   (632) 929-62-52 

929-66-20   929-66-33 to 35 

929-70-41 to 43 

 
 
 
 

Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No.1 
 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF TWO (2) UNITS BRAND NEW PASSENGER VANS FOR THE DEPARTMENT 
OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES-MANILA BAY COORDINATING OFFICE (DENR-MBCO)  

Bid Ref. No. DENR-CO-2022-038 REBID 
 

 

This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No.1 is being issued to address queries/clarifications raised during the Pre-
Bid Conference and sent thru email by prospective bidders for the aforecited project: 

 

 

Response to queries/clarifications: 

QUERIES/CLARIFICATIONS RESPONSE 

May we request to consider the engine of at least 
minimum it to 2,488 cc considered as 2.5L engine?  

Requests denied. 
 

May we also request to consider the engine type from 

L-type to Inline Cylinder or Manufacturer’s Standard? 

May we request to consider the fuel tank capacity from 

70-80 to at least 65L-80L? 

May we request to extend the delivery schedule from 

60 calendar days to 90 calendar days? 

 

This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No. 1 shall form part of the Bidding Documents. Any provisions in the 
Bidding Documents inconsistent herewith is hereby amended, modified and superseded accordingly. 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
Issued this 6th day of September 2022 in Quezon City. 
 
 
 
Approved by: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

(sgd.) EVELYN G. NILLOSAN  

Chief, Management Division & 
Alternate Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
 

 

 Received by:  

 ________________________________________________  _________________________________________________  
 (SIGNATURE OVER PRINTED NAME & DATE)  NAME OF COMPANY  

 (PLEASE RETURN OR FAX THIS PAGE ONLY TO THE DENR BAC OFFICE @ 8926-2675)  

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 


